

Dromore Central Primary School 25 Mossvale Road DROMORE BT25 1DG

> Tel: 028 9269 2134 Fax No. 028 9269 9993

Principal: Mrs L M Allen MEd DASE (Sc) PQH ALCM

30th April 2019

Dear Parent,

Often at the end of a school year, children have outgrown their uniform but the uniform itself is in good condition. Similarly, by this time of year children are outgrowing their uniform but no-one wants to buy new items when we're approaching the summer holidays.

Our Friends of DCPS hope to sell (at a very reasonable price) items of 'pre-loved' uniform, here in school, on Thursday 9th and Friday 10th May, between 2.00 pm and 3.30 pm.

If you have any uniform items your child no longer wears, we would love to have them! If you would like to donate items, please send them into school between now and next Wednesday. (We would appreciate it if items of clothing were washed as we won't have time to do this.) These will be sold, and the money will be put towards the purchase of additional iPads for all children to enjoy.

If you would like to 'top up' your uniform supplies come along to our Pre-loved sale on Thursday or Friday between 2.00 pm and 3.30 pm.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Allen Principal